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Public Notice: Transition to Digital Format and Relocation to 

McAllen, Texas 

Dear Readers, Authors, and Supporters of Daena: International Journal of Good 

Conscience 

We would like to inform you of an important transition for Daena: International Journal 

of Good Conscience. As part of our commitment to making our content more accessible 

to a global audience, Daena: International Journal of Good Conscience will be moving 

to McAllen, Texas, and will continue publication solely in a digital format. This change 

marks a new chapter for our journal as we adapt to meet the evolving needs of the research 

and academic community. 

Please note that the final print edition was completed with our last Call for Papers in 

August 2024, which closed on August 30, 2024. Moving forward, all future issues 

of Daena: International Journal of Good Conscience will be published online, allowing 

for greater reach and convenience for our readers worldwide. 

We are deeply grateful to our contributors and readers in Mexico and beyond, whose 

support has allowed Daena to thrive. We look forward to continuing to share meaningful, 

high-quality research through our digital platform from our new base in Texas. 

Thank you for being part of our journey, and we hope you will join us in this exciting 

new phase for Daena. 

With appreciation, 

 

Dr. Jose Luis Abreu 

Daena: International Journal of Good Conscience 
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